
Join us on Saturday, March 22, 2025, at The Lodge Des Peres for a night of trivia, prizes, and fun –

all while supporting Parkway students and teachers! Gather your team of 8, bring your best table

decorations, and get ready to compete for exciting prizes.

🏆 Raffles, auctions & 50/50 cash drawing

🎭 Prize for best table decorations & costumes



🍿 Bring your own food & drinks – soda & water provided

📍 The Lodge Des Peres | Doors open at 6:30 PM | Trivia starts at 7:00 PM

💰 $200 per team of 8 – Limited tickets available!

🎟️ Register now

Want to promote your business and support Parkway students at the same time? Sponsor Parkway

Trivia Night! Your logo/name will be featured on event screens, in social media posts, and in the

PAA Newsletter! 📢 Sponsorship benefits PAA programs like Granting Dreams for Parkway

students and recognition for exceptional teachers & staff.

🎟️ Register now

State of the District

Don't Miss Parkway’s State of the District! 📢

Join us for Parkway’s third annual State of the District event and

meet our next superintendent, Dr. Melissa Schneider! 🎉 Enjoy

student performances and hear from district leaders about the

progress on our Strategic Plan through engaging sessions.

📅 When: Wednesday, February 5 | 5:30-7:30 p.m.

📍 Where: Central High Commons, 369 N. Woods Mill Rd.,

Chesterfield, MO 63017

Golf Tournament

⛳ Save the Date! Parkway Golf Tournament ⛳

📅 Saturday, September 13, 2025

📍 St. Peter's Golf Club *NEW LOCATION!*

⏰ 7:30 AM Shotgun Start

Join us for a day of golf, fun, and community! Enjoy a BBQ pork

steak & burger bar lunch immediately after your round, followed by

an awards presentation. Don't miss out—mark your calendar and

stay tuned for registration details!

Leave a Legacy - Start a Scholarship Fund

Interested in our scholarship programs or want to create one to honor yourself or a loved one?

Contact Sandy Riutcel, Executive Director of the Parkway Alumni Association, at 314-415-8074

(office) or sriutcel@parkwayschools.net for details. We're here to support your aspirations and

ensure our alumni can continue their academic journey!

https://www.parkwayschools.net/Page/14095
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Dear Parkway Alumni,

I hope this message finds you well!

I wanted to take a moment to encourage you to not only register

for Trivia Night 2025 but also to consider becoming a sponsor

for the event. Whether you're part of a large corporation or a small

business, this is the perfect opportunity to showcase your

success as a Parkway graduate and see your name in lights

through the benefits our sponsors receive. Your support helps

fund amazing programs like Granting Dreams and teacher recognition that directly benefit our

students and staff.

As we look ahead to this spring, I’m excited to share that our alumni community continues to

thrive with over 80,000 graduates. Maybe you’re still in touch with a few classmates? We’d love for

you to invite them to check out our social media for updates on upcoming events and

opportunities to get involved. We’re working on new ways to connect local alumni in St. Louis with

those from around the world, while strengthening the support we provide to our students, parents,

and staff.

Lastly, I encourage you to reconnect with your alma mater in 2025, whether it’s attending your class

reunion, joining us for the homecoming football game, or simply making a tax-deductible donation

to support the many programs PAA offers. Whatever way you choose, this is a GREAT year to get

involved.

Thank you for your continued support of Parkway!

With gratitude,

Kennedy Graf

Parkway South '15

President, Parkway Alumni Association



Battlehawks Welcomes North Grad

Exciting news! Parkway North graduate, David Kinsey, North '99,

has joined the St. Louis Battlehawks as Vice President of Team

Business Operations bringing local talent to our city's team. Read

more about their journey in West Newsmagazine:

https://ow.ly/c2Wn50UPEl7

Teachers of the Year

Congratulations to Parkway’s 2024-25 Teachers of the Year! 🌟 It’s no secret that Parkway is home

to incredible educators who go above and beyond for our students. This year’s Teachers of the

Year have been selected by their peers for their dedication, passion, and impact in the classroom.

Missouri Unified School

Congratulations to South Middle for being recognized as a

Missouri Unified School by Special Olympics Missouri! South

Middle is one of just 26 schools statewide to earn this honor for

its outstanding community service, commitment to inclusion, and

education on ability awareness. Thanks to the work of UCLT and

the dedication of students and staff, every student feels valued

and included.

Suzy Zucker Esstman Educational Grant in Action

Kindergarteners at Sorrento Springs are diving into coding with the help of three new robots!

Thanks to the Parkway Alumni Association’s Suzy Zucker Esstman Educational Grant, these young

learners are developing critical thinking and problem-solving skills in an exciting, hands-on way. 💡

🤖 Read more: https://ow.ly/EZbq50UPEtl

https://ow.ly/c2Wn50UPEl7
https://ow.ly/EZbq50UPEtl


Music Awards

Congratulations to Central High senior Asher Koh on a second-

place finish in the St. Louis Teen Talent Competition this past

weekend! Koh arranged and performed a George Gerswhin medley

of “Rhapsody in Blue,” “Summertime,” and “Fascinating Rhythm” at none other than The Fabulous

Fox Theatre.

Following graduation, Koh plans to parlay a degree in classical violin performance and a minor in

classical piano performance into a career as a professional musician across all genres.

Fellow Parkway senior Jack Mullen of West High joined Koh as one of 14 finalists in the

competition, representing the best of the best in the St. Louis high school performing arts

community. Mullen delivered a vocal performance of Andrew Lippa’s “Fight the Dragons.”

Calling All Alumni - Parkway is Hiring!

We need help at your school! We have openings for bus drivers,

and many others for custodians and grounds crew employees

needed to support our families. If you know someone who is

interested, please share this with them. Interested applicants can

call 314-415-8401 for more information or visit this website.

Class Reunions Class Memoriam Class Notes

https://www.applitrack.com/pkwyk12/onlineapp/


Don't miss your opportunity to

share in the memories and

build the future. Find your class

reunion information or start

planning one!

Parkway Alumni Association

extends condolences to family

and friends of the following

Parkway alumni and staff.

CLICK HERE to read more.

Find out where Parkway grads

are making their mark in the

world. See our latest class

notes here.

Connect with your School

We exist to encourage communication among alumni and foster programs which serve and support the Parkway
community.
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